
 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
I am writing to you with the agenda and information for our Annual General Meeting 
(AGM), due to be held on 14 October 2020. 
 
As you might have guessed, this won’t be happening in the usual format where we 
gather together and enjoy chats over strawberries and cream after the formal business 
is over. 
 
This year, following advice from the Association of Jersey Charities and Charity 
Commissioner, we are holding the meeting remotely. This means you won’t be able to 
attend in person but will be able to join us over the internet. Included in this pack is a 
step-by-step guide to help you do that.  
 
The committee understands that joining us online may not be achievable for many of you 
and for that reason we will make a transcript of the meeting business available to 
members after the event. 
 
Also enclosed in this pack you will find: 
● The 2020 Annual General Meeting Agenda 
● Minutes of the 2019 Annual General Meeting 
● Instructions for attending our virtual AGM 
● Enable Jersey Accounts Summary Year Ending 31st March 2020 
● Submit your question postcard and self-addressed envelope 
● Committee Nomination form   
● Latest Charity Business Newsletter including Profiles of our Committee Team 

Members and Nominees received so far.  
● Age Concern Membership Application Form 



To make sure you have the chance to ask the committee any questions, we are again                               
asking you to submit them in advance. You will find a postcard enclosed that invites you                               
to write your questions and post them back to us, using the stamp addressed envelope                             
also provided. Please return the postcard or submit your questions by phone - 485740 -                             
or email - ​chairperson@enablejersey.org​ - before Monday 5th October.   
 
 
It has been an interesting year. The Covid-19 pandemic has caused massive change for 
most, if not all, of you. Whilst we haven’t been able to continue our member events, we 
have kept up our funding programme, provided advice and guidance, and worked with 
the government in progressing the island’s Disability Strategy. More on all of this at the 
AGM. 
 
Keep well everybody, and best wishes to all of you.  

 

 

Clair Cousins Helen Whale 
Chair Honorary Secretary 
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